

Jerusalem Township Board of Trustees Special Meeting Regarding Dollar General Held on April 20, 2021

The Board of Trustees of Jerusalem Township met in the Fire Department Truck Bay with all the Fire Trucks removed on the above date at 7:00 p.m. Chairs were placed at least 6' apart and everyone attending was asked to wear a mask.

Dave Bench opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m. with a moment of silence followed by the pledge of allegiance with the members as listed during roll call:

Beau Miller, present Dave Bench, present Mark Sattler, present

Dave introduced the Dollar General topic by explaining the documents distributed:

- Dollar General Preliminary Site Plan
- Tax information on the existing Dollar General at N. Curtice Rd & Route 2
- Ownership history for the 810 Water Street property

Community members took turns asking questions of the Trustees regarding the offer from Dollar General. The questions concerned:

- Flooding
- Traffic back-ups
- Competition for Jack's
- Negative impact of Dollar General on our community

With the special meeting business concluded, Beau Miller made a motion to adjourn today's meeting. Seconded by Mark Sattler with roll call as follows:

Beau Miller, Yes Dave Bench, Yes Mark Sattler, Yes

Motion carried at 8:05 p.m.

Attested Approved